
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:   Dean Mathur 
FROM:  Dustin Kersey, UES President 
SUBJECT: Engineering Undergraduate Endowment Fund (1997) 
DATE:  March 18, 1997 
 
On Wednesday, February 19, 1997 the committee established to select which projects would receive 
funding from the engineering undergraduate endowment fund held a meeting.  The committee 
consisted of Dustin Kersey, Elise Pare, Paul Ankrett, James Millar.  Dr. Floryan, Lesley Mounteer and 
Lonnie Wickman were also in attendance as resource persons.   
 
There was a total of 18 proposals submitted. The total amount raised in W96 from the contribution of 
the undergraduate students was $45,000.  The following proposals were approved: 
 
1. Ontario Student Opportunity Trust Fund  ’97   $ 20 000 
       ’98    $ 10 000 
       ’99   $ 10 000 
 
2. Upgrade of Call-E Lab        $   7 570  
 
3. Human Powered Land Vehicle      $   5 000 
 
4. Upgrade of ES 216 Lab       $   4 920  
 
5. Waveform Generators (2)      $   4 466  
 
6. ESSCO AGM        $   3 000 
 
7. Discovery Western       $   3 000 
 
8. Electrical Engineering Project Lab. Computer    $   1 700 
 
9. Cooling Tower/Computer Interface (Lab 1081)    $   1 200 
 
10. Sunstang        $   1 000 
 
11. CSChE         $      500 
 
12. Civil Club        $      500 
 
13. Mechanical Engineering Society      $      500 
 
14. IEEE         $      500 
 


